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June 2, 1971

J. P. O'Reilly, Chief, Reactor Testing and Operations Branch, 

Division of Compliance, HQ

CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY (INDIAN POINT NO. 2) 

DOCKET NO. 50-247 

'The attached report of an announced inspection at the subject facility 

on March 2-4, 1971 is forwarded for information. The subject of the 

adequacy of the liquid waste processing system was discussed in meetings 

at HQ with Westinghouse and Con Ed on April 27 and April 30, 1970. As 

you are aware, Westinghouse-Con Ed have promised to upgrade the perform

ance of the waste evaporator and/or install a demineralizer in the system.  

We are continuing to followup the identified areas where the installa

tions differ from published standards or where our experience indicates 

that possible problem areas exist. These conditions are not at variance 

with FSAR commitments, however, we expect modifications to be made in 

those situations where Con Ed evaluations do not indicate that existing 

conditions are satisfactory.

N. C.-Moseley 
Senior Reactor Inspector.
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